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MCK Easter Holiday closures 
 

(Kahnawake – 1, Onerahtókha/April 2015) All administrative offices of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke will be closed on Friday, April 3rd and Monday, April 6th for the 
Easter Holidays. 
 
Regular household recycling pickup service will resume as normal. Alternatively, the 
Recycling Depot will close on Friday, April 10th, but remains accessible for drop-offs. 
 
There are no changes to the Friday household garbage pickup and the Transfer Depot 
will remain open. 
 
All essential services will remain operational. 
 
Regular office hours will resume on Tuesday, April 7th from 8:30am – 4pm. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention until 8:30am on Tuesday, April 7th. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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